
2024 St Peter Chanel Sports Club Newsletter Term 4 Week 10 

SPORT PARENT LEADS 

AIMS Games - Miha Brown, spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 
Basketball - Miha Brown, spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 
Futsal - Stephanie Martin, sparry@hotmail.co.nz 
Gymnastics - Sandra Elliott-Brown, spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 
Netball - Melissa Evelyn, melissa.wards@gmail.com 
Splash Polo - Sandra Elliott-Brown, spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 
Touch - Miha Brown, spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 
Water Polo - Sarah Quinn, quinnlandscaping@xtra.co.nz 

For more information please contact Sarie, sports@spc.ac.nz 

A massive THANK YOU to all of our wonderful sports sponsors! Your 
kindness and generosity mean so much to us and we truly appreciate you 
all. Thank you for helping make SPC sport outstanding!  

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR SPC SPORTS SPONSORS! 

TERM 4 SPORTS FEES ARE DUE BEFORE 20 DECEMBER 

Thank you to everyone who is playing and supporting sport at SPC this 
Term. All sports fees for Term 4 are now overdue for payment.  

Please pay your sports fees before the end of this Term so your child is 
eligible to play sports next year.  Thanks. Go sports!!! 

Term 4 teams automatically roll over into Term 1, except Yr 8's. Your 
team coach will be in touch before the start of Term 1 2025. Go sport!!! 

SPORT REGISTRATIONS FOR TERM 1 ARE CLOSED 

If your child has a school sports singlet or netball dress, please wash and 
return it to the school office before the end of this week when we close 
for the holidays. Thanks! 

TIME TO RETURN ALL SPORTS UNIFORMS 
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